

BBO Officers

President: Dennis Daly

Vice Presidents: Martyn Cartwright, Pat Ferguson, Andy Tuttle

Chair & Entries/Results Secretary: Dene Stringfellow

Secretary: (Vacancy)
Treasurer: Simon Walker

Friday, 31th January 2020

2020 AGM Notice

The next Annual General Meeting of the Berks, Bucks and Oxon Cross Country Association (BBO) will be held on Wednesday, 11th March at The Turnpike, Yarnton OX5 1PJ. The meeting will start at 7:45pm. The agenda for the meeting will be posted online and notification sent to clubs shortly thereafter.

As communicated in the BBO Secretary Vacancy Notice circulated to all clubs and published online the Association has a vacancy for the post of BBO Secretary, since Max Cowlin stood down at the 2019 AGM. Many thanks to Max for all his hard work over the many years. We wish Max a well-earned retirement, and hope to continue to see him around at future events.

If you have not already had a chance to review the BBO Secretary Vacancy Notice, I would encourage you to do so now and invite candidates for the post of BBO Secretary to contact me at latest one week in advance of the AGM to allow sufficient time to notify clubs of the candidates.

Last but not least, please could any club(s) who would be willing to host the 2020 BBO Championships and with a suitable venue available for the provisionally scheduled date of either Saturday, 14th November or Sunday 15th November contact me. Alternative options/suggestions will also be considered.

Look forward to hearing from you in due course and seeing you at the AGM.

Kind Regards

Dene Stringfellow

Chair & Entries/Results Secretary